Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 3:46 PM
To: 'Phillips, Hollis'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Got your VM

Hollis,

| agree that this would be the best way forward. Let’s base our meeting on the new data and schedule a meeting for
after the sampling with silica gel cleanup come in. Please contact me after the results come in to schedule a meeting.
Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 3:41 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Got your VM

Barbara:

If you’re ok with waiting until we get the SA groundwater monitoring results back to have the pre-investigation meeting |
think it would be better. I’'m sure analysis with silica gel clean-up is going to change the investigation area
recommended in your recent Directive. We'll get the results back by August 7 and we’ll need some time to review the
data so we could meet towards the end of the following week (8/15 or 16) if that works for you. | will get with Jeff and
come up with some dates/times and give you a call.

Thanks,
Hollis

Hollis E. Phillips, PG | Principal Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 100 Montgomery , Suite 300 | San Francisco, CA, 94104
T415.432.6903 | M. 510.219.7764 | F.415.374.2745

www.arcadis-us.com

Professional Geologist/PG-CA #6887

ARCADIS, Imagine the result

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights,
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-
mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein is
intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law.



